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      18th December 2020 
Dear Parent, 
 
Re: Start of Spring Term  
 
Following the Government’s announcement on 17th December that pupils will return in the Spring Term 

in a staggered fashion, I wish to confirm the following arrangements: 

• Pupils in Year 11 should return on Monday 4th January and will receive face-face teaching, as per the 
Autumn Term. 

• Vulnerable pupils and pupils of key (critical) workers should return on Monday 4th January and will 
receive on site remote learning via remote.eastwoodacademy.co.uk 

• Pupils in Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 should return on Monday 11th January. From Monday 4th – Friday 8th 
January pupils will receive remote learning via remote.eastwoodacademy.co.uk 
 

At this stage, all pupils should return to school on Monday 11th January.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
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